
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

The O’Neill Public Schools Board of Education (Holt County 

School District No. 45-0007) will hold it's regular meeting at 

the Elementary School, 1700 North 4th Street, O'Neill, NE 

68763 on Monday, May 11, 2020 at 7:30 PM. The meeting 

will include the holding of a public hearing to discuss, 

consider, and receive input on the Student Fees Policy 

#504.19.  The meeting will also be available via Zoom and 

can be accessed using the following link and Meeting ID. 

https://zoom.us/j/92636444604 

Meeting ID: 926 3644 4604 

A copy of the agenda, kept continuously current, is available 

for public inspection in the office of the Superintendent of 

Schools in O'Neill, Nebraska. 


